
Dear Editorial Board Team of the World Journal of Gastrointestinal Oncology 
 
 
Although we are not native English speakers, but both authors have large experience 
leaving outside of Brazil and working in many international collaborations. 
 
If you judge that it will be necessary for the future, we will promptly offer it. 
 
Thank you in advance for your time and consideration 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Pedro Uson & Raphael Araujo 


